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From: Lexi Schroeder <lexschrdr@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 8:38 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: SUPPORT FOR REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th St South
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know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
 

From: Lexi Schroeder <lexschrdr@gmail.com> 
Date: April 23, 2024 at 6:54:59 PM CDT 
To: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
Subject: SUPPORT FOR REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th St South 

 
Hello, 
 
My name is Lexi Schroeder and I live at 621 20th St S, La Crosse, WI 54601. I am writing to voice my support for 
the reuse of the former south community library building by the Girl Scouts of Wisconsin Badgerland Council. 
The sale to a local non-profit will provide similar benefits that the community saw from the library. Our 
community needs more safe spaces for youth and less office buildings/businesses/houses. The sale would mean 
that the green space and building itself would stay largely the same versus adding to the concrete jungle that La 
Crosse is becoming. The space could continue to be an asset for community member use, provide economic 
benefits to the city through taxes, and be a local employer.  
 
Please vote in favor of the proposal by the Girl Scouts, thank you! 
 
Lexi Schroeder 
621 20th St S, La Crosse, WI 54601 
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